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July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents   
  
Welcome to The Blue Coat School 
 
Thank you for your interest in Year 7 admissions to The Blue Coat School for September 2025. The Blue 
Coat School selects its students on the basis of an Entrance Test which will be held on the morning of 
Saturday 21st September 2024 at The Blue Coat School.  
 
If you would like your child to sit the Entrance Test, you must complete and submit the online application 
form so that it is received by the School by 4.00pm on Monday 2nd September 2024. Please pay careful 
attention to the application form. There are no ‘practice papers’, but a familiarisation paper is available 
on the website. 
 
Please read all of the information about The Blue Coat School’s admissions process before submitting your 
application. If you have any queries about the admissions process, please contact the School Office by 
email via admissions2025@bluecoatschool.org.uk.   
 
Please be aware that The Blue Coat School does not offer advice about the Entrance Test or opinions about 
the suitability of a child as a candidate.  
 
Thank you again for your interest in The Blue Coat School. We look forward to your application. 
    
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr K Sexton 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


